
New Bedford Police Department
celebrate “High Five Friday”
with  elementary  school
students
“Yesterday morning, New Bedford police officers lined up at
elementary schools around the city to greet the students and
give them a high five as they walked into school.

This event, also known as High Five Friday, is a way for
officers to build a positive relationship with the youth. Hope
you guys loved it as much as we did! ?✋?

In the video: Ofc. Manny Sequeira at Carlos Pacheco Elementary
School.” -City of New Bedford Police Department.
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